
June 25, 2020

Good afternoon. We have a couple items we wanted to share with you.

Insurance Information
Please take the time to look at our email update sent on 6/22/2020 for all the information about making
plan changes, costs, etc. You can find that update here.

​CTA's Update on State Budget Information
You can find information about the latest changes made to the State Budget here.

CTA Webinar Offerings
Please click here to register for any of these webinar coming up! Look them up by date.

Sincerely,

Carissa Carrera
President, Coachella Valley Teachers Association
(760) 619-9236
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https://conta.cc/2YwhMjO
https://www.cta.org/press-release/californias-educators-agree-more-work-remains-on-state-budget-safe-reopening-of-schools
https://www.cta.org/our-advocacy/organizing-and-bargaining/c4ob-trainings
http://www.mycvta.org
https://www.facebook.com/search/top/?q=coachella valley teachers association
https://twitter.com/

